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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 

Lafayette Utility Crews and Social Distancing 
 
 
Lafayette, LA (March 20, 2020) – As Lafayette Utilities System (LUS) is actively work around the city during 
this pandemic, we would like to remind the public to practice social distancing with our crews. We are 
taking great measures at LUS to ensure our team’s health at work and request that the public maintains a 
safe distance of six or more feet for your safety and ours.  
 
If you need to speak with someone about your utilities, please contact our Customer Service Center at (337) 
291-8280.  For information about Coronavirus, Lafayette Consolidated Government has set up an 
information line, call 2-1-1. 
 
 
 
About Lafayette Utilities System: 
 
As Lafayette’s publicly owned utility, LUS has been keeping the lights on and the water running for almost 
125 years through the Spanish Flu epidemic of 1918, through the numerous hurricanes, tornadoes and 
storms of the past century. Safety is our top concern at LUS. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Alex Antonowitsch, LUS Spokesperson 
(337) 291-8930 office |(337) 534-6043 cell|aantonowitsch@lus.org 
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